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13 March 2004

FROZEN REMINDER  EDITION
THANK YOU!
Thank you to all our members who attended our AGM and took part in the discussion and meeting the
neighbours. Thank you very much to those who kindly donated just under £100 to the association’s
funds. It is very much needed and appreciated. For anyone new to the area, we are here for all people
living in the Canning and Clyde Roads. Do please let us know your views on local matters.
......................................................................................................................................................................

COME AND TASTE
Join us and be one of a judging panel to vote on the latest frozen food products to decide the winners of
the British Frozen Food Federation Annual Product Awards 2004. The organising agency donates
money to the Chernobyl Children’s Project which organises holidays in the UK for children still living with
the devasting effects of the Chernobyl nuclear reactor disaster. Come along to one or both of two tasting
sessions (10.30am to 1.30pm or 2.00 to 5.00pm) on Saturday 24 April at 59 Canning Road. Last year it
was a hoot! Contact Steve Collins (details below) as soon as possible.
......................................................................................................................................................................

BRING AND BUY
Come and join our friendly neighbours at the Edward Jobson Court for their Bring and Buy Sale on
Saturday 27 March, 10.30am to 1.00pm. The Edward Jobson Court is in Canning Road, two doors
down from the church.
......................................................................................................................................................................

ROLLING RUBBISH
Just a reminder that our next rolling rubbish collection is on Saturday 20 March. Here is your
opportunity to dispose of those items not taken away by the weekly collection. It has helped significantly
to improve the appearance and environment of our roads. It may be our last. We are still waiting to hear
whether the Council will continue this very useful service. We shall keep you informed. If you would like
to express your opinions on this to the Addiscombe councillors, Amanda Campbell, Sean Fitzsimons and
Mark Watson, they can be contacted at the Town Hall, Katharine Street, Croydon or e-mail
firstname_secondname@croydon.gov.uk.

The lorry will arrive in Canning Road at 8.30 am. It will start at number 59, then proceed down towards
Edward Jobson Court. From there it will go into Clyde Road starting at The Alma end, then work its way
up towards the Addiscombe Road. Please prepare your rubbish in advance and have it ready at the
front of your property for first thing on Saturday morning, close to the highway without causing
obstruction to the footway. It is your responsibility to be ready and bring your rubbish to the van when
it arrives. If you need assistance with anything heavy, please let us know and, if feasible, we’ll try to help.

There are some restrictions. Items not allowed are: Fridges/freezers/white goods - Building rubble –
Concrete - Car tyres - Aerosols, pressurised containers - Oil, paint or similar liquids – Asbestos -
Corrosive, flammable, explosive or toxic substances - Iron bars - Window frames.

Fridges and other white goods can be taken away separately for a fee of £10 by the Council. Just phone
the Council on 020 8686 4433. General garden rubbish is allowed.
......................................................................................................................................................................
CONTACT DETAILS
Steve Collins (Chairman)
59 Canning Road*Tel: 020 8656 7333*Mobile: 0771 4589443*E-mail: steve@rtal.demon.co.uk
Anne Bridge (Secretary)
Flat 3, 42 Canning Road*Tel: 020 8656 6707 E-mail: abridge@canni.demon.co.uk
Gordon Thompson (Treasurer)
82 Clyde Road*Tel: 020 8656 4941
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